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FITZGERALD RIVER NATIONAL PARK
MANAGEMENT PLAN

Bustard

Over the next couple of months, the Department of Conservation and Land
Management, in close consultation with the community, will be collecting in-
formation and comments on the conservation and recreation values of the
Fitzgerald River National Park

This information will then provide the basis for a draft plan detailing how the Park
should be managed.

The Department is particularly interested in hearing from you by 31 December if
you have any information or comments on:

the values of the Park;
issues of concern to you (plus solutions if possible);
new directions for management to take.

The Department will then carefully consider all the information gathered,
and, again with the community closely consulted, prepare the draft plan.

An advisory committee has been appointed by
Barry Hodge, Minister for Conservation and
Land Management, to help in this consultation
process. :

When released in mid to late 1988, the plan will
be readily available and open for public comment for two

Dibbler
months.

In the meantime, a newsletter will be produced to keep you in touch with
progress of the plan.

Your involvement is important and welcome! Please contact John Watson or Sue
Moore at the addresses below with any query or comment, or for a free issue of
the newsletter.

John Watson Sue Moore
Regional Manager Plan Co-ordinator
Department of Conservation Department of Conservation
and Land Management and Land Management
44 Serpentine Road Murdoch House
Albany 5 The Esplanade
Mt Pleasant
Telephone (098) 417133 Telephone (09) 3640731

Thumb Peak from Middle Mt Barren



